
Attendance 
Attendance for the week ending 28th March 2025: 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Whole 
School 

Whole School Year to 
date 

85.7% 96.9% 99.7% 98.4% 93.7% 100% 93.5% 95.4% 95.5% 

 
Late marks recorded for the week ending 4th April 2025 

 Mon 31/03 Tue 01/04 Wed 02/04 Thu 03/04 Fri 04/04 Total 

L (before 9:00am) 0 6 0 0 0 6 
U (after 9:00am) 5 0 2 0 0 7 

 

Minutes of education lost this week through lateness: 520 
Number of different children late this week: 8 

 
 

Chicken Pox Cases 
Chicken pox continues to be present in school – please be vigilant. Further information can be found on the NHS 

website, including details of the symptoms: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/chickenpox/ 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Rec: Liberty & Archibald    Y1: Kyle & Lucie    Y2: Everyone!  
Y3: Dawson & Wren    Y4: Dougie & Ted 

Y5: Milosz & Mark      Y6: Grace M & Clara  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

School Celebration Mass 
A reminder that there will be a 

school celebration mass on Sunday. 
Children have made crosses in school 
to take with them for Father Paul to 
bless. It would be wonderful to see 

as many of our families there as 
possible. Thank you! 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

A reminder that there are no school clubs during 
the last week of term (except for karate) 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

                 
 

 

 

     

 

  

4th April 2025 

Goodbye, Mr Gale! 
Today we said a very sad farewell to our Site Services Officer, Mr Gale. Over the 

last four and a half years, Mr Gale has transformed our site and helped us to 

create a school we can be proud of. He has been so dedicated and his passion for 

the role shone through in all he did. We wish him every success in his new role. 

He will be greatly missed by us all! 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/chickenpox/


Coventry Children’s Mile 2025 
If you would like your child to take part in the Coventry Children’s Mile on Sunday 22nd June at the War Memorial 
Park, please ensure you book and select your child’s T-shirt size via Pay360 (under ‘Events’). This is a great event 

where All Souls can really come together with their friends, family and staff. The cost for entering is £10 per child. T-
shirt sizes range from 3/4 to 14/15. Payments can be made via School Gateway – please use the comment box to 
confirm your preferred T-shirt size. Please note that the school is required to pay up front for the T-shirts so no 

refunds can be given in the result of you not attending on the day. We hope to see you there! 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Coventry Complex Communication Team workshops 
 

Coventry Complex Communication Team will be delivering a series of 6 free workshop sessions aimed at parents and 
carers of children and young people on the Autism spectrum and with complex communication needs. 

 

Each session will be delivered virtually through Microsoft Teams and presented by a specialist practitioner in the field 
of Autism and complex communication needs. There will be a series of sessions focusing on a range of topics, which 

include: 
 

Week 1- Thursday 12th June 2025: Understanding your child and their Autism 
Week 2 – Thursday 19th June 2025: Supporting your child with self-care and independence 

Week 3 – Thursday 26th June 2025: Supporting your child and their sensory processing differences 
Week 4 – Thursday 3rd July 2025: Supporting your child and their behaviours 
Week 5 – Thursday 10th July 2025: Supporting your child with their learning 

Week 6 – Thursday 17th July 2025: Supporting your child with transitions 
 

The aim of each session will be to: 
To raise an awareness of how Autism/Complex Communication Needs can affect your child 

To develop a shared understanding of some of the challenges that our children face, and the strengths they can bring 
To increase your confidence in understanding and supporting your child 

To build up a bank of ideas and strategies that can be used to support your child 
 

All sessions are 4.30pm-5.45pm. Whilst we appreciate you may not be able to attend every session due to work/family 
commitments; the expectation is that you must attend week 1 as this provides the foundation for the remaining 

sessions, and that you are able to commit to at least three of the following sessions. There are weekly advice clinics 
that accompany each session, where you have an allocated slot to ask specific questions relating to your child. 

 

Please click on the following link to book yourself on:- https://bookwhen.com/parent-carer-training-sessions 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

A REMINDER THAT SCHOOL IS CLOSED ON FRIDAY 11th APRIL 
DUE TO A TEACHER TRAINING DAY! 

 

Forthcoming Dates for your Diary – those next week are in bold type: 
 

Date(s): Time(s): What: 

06/04 9:30am School Celebration Mass 

07/04 All day Year 4 visit to Lunt Roman Fort 

07/04 6:30pm Confirmation Sacramental Preparation Session at Church (Year 6) 

08/04 PM Year 4 Swimming Session 

09/04 9:30am Whole School end of term Mass 

09/04 2:15pm Years 3 & 4 Easter Performance for parents 

09/04 3:30pm Football match vs Aldermoor Farm (Home) 

10/04 All day Years 1 & 2 visit to Hatton Farm 

10/04 9:15am Years 3 & 4 Easter Performance for parents 

10/04 3:30pm Year 5 & 6 Girls Football Match vs St Thomas More (Away) 

11/04 All Day SCHOOL CLOSED – TEACHER TRAINING DAY 

12/04-27/04 All Day SCHOOL CLOSED – EASTER HOLIDAYS 

 

 

  

https://bookwhen.com/parent-carer-training-sessions


  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  



 

  



 


